7/26/2023

To Saratoga Mayor Davis and council

My name is JoDell Hone and I am writing this letter to ask for your consideration in
appointing me to the Planning & Zoning Commission for the town of Saratoga.

I was born and raised here in Saratoga and I have resided in Carbon County my entire
life. I have attended a few of these board meetings in the recent months and I have really
been thinking about the interest I have with the changes our town is experiencing. I feel I
need to give back to my community in some way, for all that this town has provided to
me and many others. By serving on this commission it would allow me to help make
decisions effecting the growth we are seeing while still maintaining the uniqueness of the
area that we all love.

I thank you for your time that each of you give every month, making this town a better
place to live.

I look forward to being more active within our town government whether I am appointed
to this board, or whether it is attending more council meetings.

Thank you for your consideration on this matter.

Sincerely, JoDell Hone



